
 

The Volunteer Committee owes a huge THANK YOU to the Alumni and Collegiate members of Pi 
Beta Phi Fraternity for their super help in preparing Marketing Materials to be distributed to 
schools, businesses, and civic organizations throughout the community. Here are just a few of their 
smiling, helpful members that participated. We are very grateful for their help!! 

 

 


